DUBOIS COUNTY COUNCIL
February 5, 2018

The Dubois County Council met in joint session with the Dubois County Commissioners on
Monday, February 5, 2018 in the Commissioners’ Room in the Dubois County Annex. President
Hunefeld called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. Present at the meeting were Board Members Jerry R.
Hunefeld, Craig M. Greulich, Mary E. Beckman, Michael Kluesner, Sonya Haas, and Auditor Kathleen
Hopf. Members Doug Uebelhor and Charmian R. Klem were absent.

RE: DUBOIS COUNTY EMA — HUNTINGBURG STELLAR PROJECT

President Hunefeld stated that the purpose of this meeting is to receive information on the

proposed EMA location in the building purchased by the City of Huntingburg, and to discuss the project
with the Commissioners. President Hunefeld stated that due to the fact that two members were not in
attendance, no decisions would be made at today’s meeting. Mayor Spinner and Jeremy Kunz,
Garmong, presented information about the project. The Commissioners were unanimous in their support
of the move. The Council will discuss the project at their February 26, 2018 meeting. Jerry Hunefeld,
Michael Kluesner and Craig M. Greulich will serve on a planning committee for this project.

RE: EARLY VOTING LOCATION

Clerk Bridgette Jarboe appeared to request permission to use the Council Chambers for early
voting for the 2018 Primary and General Elections. This would require the Council to move their
meetings to the Commissioners’ Room during the early voting period. On motion made by Craig M.
Greulich, seconded by Michael Kluesner, the Council voted unanimously to allow the 2018 early voting in
the Council Chambers.

RE: NEXT MEETINGS
The Council will meet at 4:30 p.m. in the Council chambers on February 26, 2018 and March 19, 2018.




